
Have you ever wondered....What it is like to be a Police 
Officer?

The Norridge Police Department is offering a Citizen’s Police 
Academy so that you can find out. This 10-week program 
offers participants an opportunity to receive a firsthand look 

at the inner workings of our agency in areas such as patrol, 
investigations, dispatch and more!

The program will run every Monday from 6pm to 8pm from March 4th to May 6th. 
Classes are held at the Estelle Sieb Center, 7774 W. Irving Park Road. Space is 
limited, and participants are accepted on a first-come, first-served basis.  Applicants 

must be 18 years of age or older. 

To apply for the Citizen’s Police Academy, please complete the application 
and waiver that can be found on our website at www.villageofnorridge.com/
citizenspoliceacademy and return it to Sgt. Nick Rice at nrice@norridgepd.com.
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